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NOTICE 

TAMPA PORT AUTHORITY  
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
 

The Tampa Port Authority Board of Commissioners will hold 
its next regular business meeting at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, 
August 20, 2019. 
 
As previously announced, the Board of Commissioners will 
not meet in July 2019.   
 
Please call 813-905-7678 if you have any questions.   
 
 
 
 
 


